
Dear La Conner residents, friends, and 
newcomers,                                           
  Welcome Brad, Barbara, Bill, 
Carol, Jo, Ollie, and Pat to our La Conner 
family! We're thrilled to have you join us. 
This April, we've got an exciting lineup of 
events.  Dive into the rich heritage of our 
region as we embark on enlightening 
journeys to the History and Maritime 
Museums. It's Tulip Time in La Conner, and 
we're gearing up for a breathtaking 
experience amidst the colorful tulip fields.  

A Note from the Executive Director 

Please join us for a special trip to RoozenGaarde's and immerse 

yourself in the beauty of spring blooms. Let's soak up the sun 

and enjoy the refreshing coastal breeze at City Beach in Oak 

Harbor. It's the perfect opportunity to relish the joys of spring 

by the sea. Embark on an enchanting journey to explore the 

lost cities of Skagit. With two trips scheduled each week. 

Whether you're a longtime resident or a newcomer, we invite 

you to join us in these exciting adventures throughout April. 

Your presence enriches our community, and we're thrilled to 

share these memorable experiences with you. Here's to a 

joyous and adventurous April in La Conner!   

Warmest Regards,  Stacy  

Stacy Boydston, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Bill, April 1st 

• Mike R, April 9th 

• Irene, April 21st 

• Virginia S, April 27th 

• Kat, April 26th 

• Amanda, April 28th 

 

Laura brings radiance to La Conner 
Retirement Inn! Her early years were 
spent in Mexico surrounded by 
mountains, next to a peaceful river. Her 
college pursuit led her to Ohio and she 
loved it there! She is a strong, 
independent woman and raised her 
daughter on her own and treasures their 
close friendship. Laura loves to put paint 
to canvas any chance she gets. 

Laura 

Kristin recently moved to Skagit County 
from Missouri. She and her husband 
enjoy hiking and lazy drives. Kristin 
dabbles in photography, jewelry making, 
and painting—particularly enjoying 
gouache and watercolor. She’s especially 
proud of her son who works in wildland 
firefighting. It’s been a joy for her to be 
here and get to know the residents. 

Kristin, Activity Assistant 

We celebrated St. 

Patrick’s Day with 

festive cheer and 

had a wonderful 

time listening to 

Old Time Fiddlers. 

Thank you to them 

for a great 

performance! 

 

Mary had a wonderful birthday spending time with her sister 

and enjoying cake with residents. The residents enjoyed the Lost 

Boys exhibit at the Maritime Museum. 

Team Member 
Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



3/2 at 1 PM 

La Conner History 

Museum 

 

3/4 at 1 PM 

Maritime Museum 

 

3/6  at 1 PM 

Homemade Day 

7-UP Biscuits 

 

3/8 at 11 AM 

Build-A-Lunch Trip 

 

3/11 at 1 PM 

Heritage Flight 

Museum/Quilt  

 

Show 3/16 at 1 PM 

Roozengaarde Trip 

 

3/23 at 11 AM 

Picnic Day 

 

3/26 at 11 AM  

Arbor Day Tree 

Planting 

Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  


